We are Champions for Christ! -&’

June 15, 2023

Happy Thursday Charger Family,

We are so excited to welcome 67 new Chargers for next year in grades Kindergarten
through Eighth! We get phone calls and website inquiries every day. If you have friends
that want to join the family, have them give the main office a call, email me, or just stop
by. We are Champions for Christ!

A summer mailer with all kinds of paperwork and information will be mailed out during
the week of July 10. Please read through all of the information and give the main office a
call with any questions. The main office is open Monday-Thursday from 9:00- 1:00.

Information is also available on our school website, www.blessedsacramenttoledo.com.

I want to welcome another new staff member to Most Blessed Sacrament Parish School!
Mrs. Emma Eighinger is our new Middle School Math and Science teacher. Emma is a
graduate of Eastern Michigan University and is excited to be joining our middle school
team. Mrs. Eighinger is newly married and a member of St. Joseph Maumee Parish.

All students will be wearing the required gym uniform next school year. The link for
Greybot Ink is https://www.greybotink.com/mostblessedsacrament and can be found on
our school website. We have all of the different sizes in the Main Office if you need to
bring your students to try things on. The company will be doing multiple runs over the
summer but in order to have gym uniforms by the beginning of school orders MUST be
placed by August 1.

Most Blessed Sacrament Parish TREASURE SALE begins TODAY, June 22! Come out and
find some treasures or buy some food. The Sneak Peak is from 5:00 p.m. -8:00 p.m. and
it costs $5.00 to get in. Shopping continues on Friday and Saturday, June 23-24 from
10:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. and Sunday, June 25 from 10:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m.

Have a wonderful weekend!
Blessings,

Mrs. Melissa Empie
Principal
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